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Reception : Taylah L 

Year 1 : Eleanor B M 

Year 2: Leon W 

Year 3: Brooke L 

Year 4: Ewan PC 

Year 5: Caitlin N 

Year 6: Holly B 

Christian Value – Respect 

Dear Lord, Help us to love and respect those who are not as fortunate as ourselves this Christmas time. 

Amen 

What a gorgeous week it has been in school. Our KS1 children were absolutely brilliant in their nativity play ‘A 

Midwife Crisis’ and wowed both audiences. It is always lovely to see how confident our children are and celebrate 

the successes of those who really excel on the stage.  Thank you for joining us and for all your kind donations    

towards school funds; it really is appreciated. A huge well done to all the KS1 staff who have worked tirelessly on 

putting such a brilliant performance together.  

We also enjoyed our whole school Christmas lunch on Thursday with crackers and Christmas tunes. Thank you to 

our wonderful kitchen staff for putting on such a great lunch and to the PTFA for funding the crackers for all.  

This week you will have also received Parental Questionnaire slips to be completed by next Wednesday. We are 

doing these each term based on current workings so that we can track and identify any issues straight away rather 

than wait until the end of an academic year. Thank you to all those who have already completed them and it has 

been lovely seeing the positive feedback from this term and the differences you have noticed. Thank you for all 

your support as we couldn’t do it without you.  You will have also received a letter from our Chair of Governors 

regarding the advertisement of a substantive Headteacher from September 2018. I know the Governors are keen 

to ensure stability and continuity for our school and will keep you updated of the outcome in February.  

Mrs Dymond  
   

Well done to our Headteacher Award winners 

this week: Harry S for brilliant writing on 

the whiteboard, Megan H for super reading 

and writing, Brooke L for a super detailed 

broach,  Heidi J for a brilliant factfile on the 

Vikings, Abigail C  and Hannah W for super 

independent learning in maths.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday 17th December 6pm: Carol Singing and Christmas Music followed by refreshments 

at St Oswald’s Church. Festive jumpers and headgear are greatly encouraged! It would be lovely 

to see many of our school community there.  

19/12/17: KS2 Christmas Production at St Oswald’s Church 1.30pm and 6pm.  See separate   

letter for tickets and further info on drop offs and pick ups.  

21/12/17: KS1 & Reception Party (children can come to school in party/ Christmas 

clothes) 

22/12/17: KS2 Party (children can come to school in party/ Christmas clothes)  

22/12/17 2pm: SCHOOL CLOSES (if your child attends after school club then this will       

commence at 2pm)  

Reception : Leni J 

Year 1 : Clayton C 

Year 2: Imogen B 

Year 3 : Bobby L 

Year 4: Mylo T 

Year 5 : Eleanor B 

Year 6 : Connor H 

 
  

Reception  91% 

Year 1  95.7% 

Year 2  96.2% 

Year 3  95% 

Year 4  93.1% 

Year 5  97.9% 

Year 6  92.9% 

Attendance Star 

Award    

We recognise that lots 

of children were poorly 

this week.  Lets hope 

their back for the   

Festive Fun!!  

Reading Award 

Well done to 

Year 1 

Keep reading every night and make 

sure it is recorded in your child’s    

homework diary/ reading  record.  

 

 

Reception : Taylah L 

Year 1 :Liana J 

Year 2: Lusinda H 

Year 3 : Paige S 

Year 4: Pacha B 

Year 5 : Caitlin N 

Year 6 : Elizabeth P 
 


